NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE CITY OF MONTROSE
ON THE PROPOSED 2022-2023 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET & 
PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE

A budget workshop will take place on June 16, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. with a public hearing scheduled on the same date during the regular City Council meeting of June 16, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  These meetings will take place at the Montrose City Offices at 139 S. Saginaw Street, Montrose. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing for the 2022/2023 Fiscal Year Budget and Property tax millage rate.‬‬

A complete copy of the proposed budget and the three preceding fiscal budgets shall be on file for public inspection during office hours at the Clerk’s Office at the Montrose City Offices Building Monday through Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Public comments either oral or written are welcome at the Public Hearing.  Handicapped persons needing assistance or aid should contact the City of Montrose Offices during regular working hours forty-eight hours prior to the meeting.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

Christina M. Rush, City Clerk

